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“A happy family is but an earlier heaven.” – George Bernard Shaw  

Dear Parent, 

SAI International School believes that parents have essential roles to play in promoting children’s 

positive development and you have been our true strength and support along each step that we 

have undertaken. When school and parents work together as partners, they create important 

opportunities for children to develop social, emotional, and academic competencies. Schools are 

environments that establish a series of developmental tasks for children. In all these 

developmental tasks, the parents are an important resource for the child. 

For forging our togetherness with you, we are organizing our annual virtual “Art from the 

Heart” family activity for classes Playgroup – Class VIII on Saturday, February 20, 

2021 from 9.30 am. Art encourages fine motor skills, neural development, and problem-solving 

abilities and is vital for families because it keeps everyone engaged and happy. It is a source of 

beauty and expression of creativity. The topic for this year is “Family Bonding” where families 

can create a “Family Name Plate/ Family Wind Chimes/ Palm Painting”. Your participation in 

the activity will integrate the family and school as envisioned by the holistic education at SAI 

International School. 

Kindly confirm your participation at the earliest. The last date of confirmation is Wednesday, 

February 17, 2021. 

Rules & Regulations:  

Participants include parents, grandparents, brothers & sisters 

Kindly login through SAMS for the celebration. 

 

Regards,  

Nilakantha Panigrahi  
Senior Principal  



 


